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Applications to participate in the 2025 ODPP NSW First Nations 
Law Student Criminal Law Moot Competition are now open.
As part of the ODPP NSW commitment to supporting the career 
development of First Nations Law Students and legal professionals  
a criminal law moot competition is being held on Gadigal Country. 
The competition will involve the preparation of written and oral 
sentence submissions on behalf of either the ODPP or an offender.
Competitors will have the opportunity to receive feedback 
throughout the competition and to learn from experienced  
Crown Prosecutors.
No experience necessary to compete.

dbeaufils@odpp.nsw.gov.au


